
If you have tested positive 

following a rapid COVID-19 test 

You must report the result via the 
“BeAware” application

Go directly to the drive-through
testing center at:
•Rashid Equestrian & Horse Racing Club 
•Muharraq Drive Thru center near 
King Hamad University Hospital

Without the need to call 444

Do not forget to carry the rapid test 
device with you following placement in 
a transparent airtight bag

Instructions on testing positive
following a rapid COVID-19 test 

Note:
Please isolate yourself, avoid interactions with 
others and wear a mask.


